From: Katherine Brummel

To: Historic District Commission (Staff)
Cc: Cole Allen

Subject: [EXTERNAL]605 Chicago Blvd

Date: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 10:32:17 AM

To the Historic District Commission,

We are the neighbors located directly to the east of 605 Chicago Blvd. We were made aware
of our neighbor's plans for an addition and support their work. They have restored their
home with immaculate detail to historic preservation and future considerations. We have
seen their plans for expansion which include matching the existing exterior in look and
material and we are confident it will blend well in our historic district. We are thankful for
the quality work they have done to their home and the positive effects it has on our home
value and neighborhood.

Thank youl!
Katherine & Cole Allen
155 Chicago Blvd, Detroit, MI 48202
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